Olivia Hirst

Subject: Modification to the Orora Paper Mill, Matraville (05_0120 MOD 8)

From: Alison Kniha [mailto:Alison.Kniha@waternsw.com.au]

Sent: Thursday, 14 June 2018 11:32 AM

To: Olivia Hirst <Olivia.Hirst@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Modification to the Orora Paper Mill, Matraville (05_0120 MOD 8)

Good Morning
WaterNSW is in receipt of a letter inviting comments for the proposed modification for the Orora Paper Mill.

Please note that the subject site is not located near any WaterNSW land, assets or infrastructure, and as such we
have no particular comments on the proposal or requirements.

Regards

Alison Kniha
Catchment Protection Planning Manager

WalterNSW
~

PO Box 398, Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 14, 169 Macquarie Street
Parramatta NSW 2150

T: 02 9865 2505

M: 0407 088 372
alison.kniha@waternsw.com.au
www.waternsw.com.au
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